
 JUNIOR CHOIR 
 CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
 YOUTH CHOIR 

 2023 - 2024 Season 

 Thursdays 
 Crescent Heights Baptist Church 

 1212 - 1 Street NW, Calgary AB,  T2M 2S3 

 4:45 - 6:15 pm  Sept 14 - Dec 7, Jan 11 - May 9 
 Registration also includes: 

 ●  2 Saturday choir camps: Day Camp on Sept 30 & Overnight camp on Feb 2 - 4 
 ●  Three Saturday a.m. workshops - Nov 25, Mar 2 & April 27 

 ●  Three Saturday dress rehearsals (a.m.) and concerts (p.m.) - Dec 9, March 9 & May 11 
 ●  Uniform and music rental & year end dinner on May 16 

 Choristers  are  expected  to  attend  all  rehearsals,  workshops  and  camps.  A  lot  of  music  is  covered 
 and if they miss, they have a lot to make up. 

 Payment  options (*): 
 ●  Full year:  $920 
 ●  2 Installments  (1st week of Sept & 1st week of Jan)  :  2 x $460 
 ●  Monthly (  by post-dated cheque only  ):  8 equal payments of $125. 

 Payment can be made via: 
 ●  Etransfer:  etransfer@calgarychildrenschoir.com 
 ●  Credit card 
 ●  Cheque:  Payable to Calgary Children’s Choir 
 ●  Cash 

 Uniform & Music Deposit (**): 
 ●  CJC - $100 

 *  Please submit cheques for Sept-April dated for the first of each month. Paypal & Credit will require an additional 3% fee. Monthly payments are 
 subject to a surcharge. An administration fee of $75 will be charged for canceling registration.Siblings will receive a 10% discount. Discount is applied 
 to the younger sibling/s. 
 **  P  lease  post-date  a  cheque  for  June  1,  2024.  It  will  not  be  cashed  but  held  and  returned  to  you  when  the  uniform  (dry-cleaned  &  in  good  condition) 
 and music are returned.  If you prefer, you can pay the $200 in Sept by etransfer or cash and the deposit will be refunded to you in June. 

 See below for more information 
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 Hello CJC families!   :) 

 ●  Parking is restricted on the street directly beside and in front of the church, but it is fine 
 to park along the side of the Crescent Heights High School which is kitty-corner to the 
 church. There is also a parking lot behind the church which can be accessed from the 
 alley. Please do not park directly across the street from the front door of the church as 
 it is a private residence and we strive to maintain good relations with the neighbors in 
 the community! As well, we encourage everyone to cross at the corner rather than 
 jaywalking as the street can be busy and some drivers go very quickly. 

 ●  The front door of the church will routinely be the entrance for your child for each class, 
 and I will be at the door to greet them. You are welcome to see them in the front door 
 and leave the building for the 90 minute rehearsal or you can wait in the building. We 
 do need to keep the noise level down as it can carry into the choir rehearsals, so I 
 may remind people of that from time to time. 

 ●  On wet or snowy days, CJC children will be asked to remove their boots at the front 
 door. They can be in sock feet for the rehearsal or you can send a pair of indoor shoes 
 with them. 

 If you have any questions, please feel free to let me know. 

 Laura Stuart 
 Business Manager 
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